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 As  mentioned  in  our  most  recent  Newsletter,  we  will  be  marking  this  Year's  World  Book 
 Day on Thursday 3rd March 2022. 

 On  this  day,  children  can  come  to  school  in  fancy  dress  -  a  costume  of  a  character  from  a 
 book.  Please  ensure  that  whatever  costume  your  child  chooses  is  appropriate  for  the 
 weather on that day. 

 Our  academy  Reading  Ambassadors  will  also  be  organising  a  Book  Swap  on  World  Book 
 Day.  Children  can  bring  in  a  book  from  home  that  they  no  longer  want  or  need  and  swap  it 
 for a new book to take home, keep and read. 

 We  are  also  excited  to  tell  you  that  our  Mobile  Book  Fair  will  also  be  on  site  week 
 commencing  Monday  7th  March  until  Friday  11th  March.  Due  to  the  current  climate,  this 
 will  work  differently  as  to  previous  years,  however  each  child  will  be  given  the  opportunity 
 to  view  the  books  available  to  purchase  from  the  book  Fair  and  receive  a  £1.00  voucher 
 towards  any  book  of  their  choice.  Children  will  be  taken  to  view  the  Book  Fayre  in  their 
 classes  and  will  be  given  a  wish  list  whereby  they  can  write  down  the  books  that  they  would 
 like  to  purchase.  The  wish  list  will  then  be  sent  home  to  Parents/Carers,  along  with  their 
 £1.00  book  voucher  whereby  they  will  be  able  to  purchase  their  books  online.  Once  a 
 purchase  has  been  made  online,  you  will  be  given  a  reference  number  to  put  on  your  wish 
 list,  the  wish  list  must  then  be  returned  to  school  so  that  the  books  can  be  distributed 
 accordingly.  Full  information  is  on  the  wish  list  which  will  be  sent  home,  once  your  child  has 
 visited the Book Fair. 

 Thank you as always for your continued support 
 Mrs Barley 
 Principal 
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